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FROM THE OFFICE-  
   Mr. Herman Koester passed away on October 30.  
He was a bright light that shined on all who knew him.  
He was a masterful chef and just a happy person.  We 
will miss Herman’s “million dollars after taxes” attitude.   
   Mrs. Millie Williams passed away in November. She 
was an avid golfer and longtime member of our Ladies 
Golf Association. We will miss her sweet smile and 
determination to play even when her health was 
failing. Our thoughts and prayers are with both 
families during this difficult time. 
   We appreciate your loyal support and appreciate 
you all. Thanksgiving Day was a reminder of the many 
blessings we have to celebrate. Keep your faith in 
America as we navigate through the next few months 
to get to the promised Covid-19 vaccine.  
   Merry Christmas, Peace and Prayers for a Happier 
New Year! 
  Suzanne 
 
James 1:17 
Every good and perfect gift is from above, coming down 
from the Father of the heavenly lights, who does not 
change like shifting shadows. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times  
 ALL customers are encouraged to wear facemasks when entering 
our buildings and riding in carts together.   PLEASE follow social 
distance guidelines to help stop the spread of COVID19.   
12/2 Summerville Citadel Club Dinner honoring Bufort Blanton 
12/4 MEALS TO GO or dine under the Pavilion–Shrimp&Grits 5-8pm  
For ALL Meals to Go call Trae Ray at 843-696-0955 for reservations. 
12/6 Hartmann Christmas Open 12:30 pm 
12/9 MEALS TO GO 5 - 8 pm 
12/14 SOB dinner meeting at the Candlelite Pavilion 6 pm 
12/15 SOB Golf at Summerville CC - Noon  
12/15 Employees & Members Only MEALS to GO 5 – 8 pm 
12/16 MEALS TO GO 5 – 8 pm 
12/18 MEALS TO GO 5 – 8 pm 
12/21  Life Line Screening at Candlelite Pavilion-5 screenings $149 
  To register call 866-229-0469 or text the word circle to 797979 or 
 Sign up at  www.lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle 
12/25  Merry Christmas – clubhouse closed – course open to walk 
12/31 Have a happy & safe New Year’s Eve!   

       On Tuesday, December 15, 
 

To comply with the current coronavirus safety 
requirements we  are going to sponsor a special  

“Meals To Go” event for our employees and club members 

in place of our annual Christmas 🎄 dinner.  

We will have a dinner prepared by Country Club Catering 
available for your family to pick up outside the clubhouse 

between 5-8 pm. RSVP to Trae Ray 843-696-0955. 
Look for a Christmas letter in the mail to all members  

within the next week with more  details. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
WINTER PRO SHOP HOURS:    6:15 AM - 5:00 PM 

NOTE-Last cart out at 4:00pm and in by 5:45pm OR before dark.  

SNACKBAR HOURS:  11:00 am – 9:00 pm 

   Grill closes at 8:00 ~ drinks available until bar closes at 9:00. 

Breakfast is available on the grill every Sunday 8 – 11 am. 

Please – no kids in the bar area after 4:30 pm daily. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Charleston Area Men’s Interclub group is contemplating 

starting matches again in January 2021 per Bob Sideikas.   

We will post more information in the pro shop as we receive it. 

You must have an active GHIN Handicap to participate. 

    

Brian Anderson & Richard Brewer both Eagled #1 in the 

same foursome in October!

Dave Pazyniak Eagled # 4, par 4, during the Member-

Guest tournament October 31. 

Allan Sharkey Eagled #12 on November 9. 

 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

The GHIN Handicap billings for 2021 
will be billed in January to active Club 
Member accounts who are currently 
on the Handicap Roster. The fee will 
remain $25 per golfer, no charge for 
Juniors Under 18.  Call the office if you 
would like to sign up for the service. 
 

 

 
HARTMANN’S 2020 CHRISTMAS OPEN 

Benefits Meals on Wheels of 

Summerville, Inc. 

12/06 Shotgun start at 12:30 pm 
$75 per player includes cart, dinner, 

prizes & Summerville MOWS donation. 
Entry fee payable to Summerville CC. 

HOLE Sponsors $100 each and  
Payable to Meals on Wheels of Summerville. 

 
 

http://www.lifelinescreening.com/community
mailto:sblanton@knology.net
http://www.summervillecountryclub.com/


 
 

 

 

  

 
  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Flight Winners of the 2020 Senior 
Club Championship 55+ and President’s 

Cup Winners  are: 

    Flight 2 
      Winner        Stephen Chellis    81 
      Runner Up    Brooks Moore    82 
   Flight 3   
     Winner        Phil Richardson    88 
     Runner Up    John Rohr           90   
 
   PRESIDENT’S CUP RESULTS 
   1st   Place      Jimmy Watson 
   2nd  Place       Art Rooney                             
 
 
 

 

Bray’s Bogeys 
   I hope everyone had a happy and safe Thanksgiving.  
First off, I want to congratulate Gary Hartmann and 
Charlie Tapp for shooting 75 in the Senior Club 
Championship.  Hartmann retained the title as he was 
defending champion while Charlie Tapp is our new 
Statesman Champion.  Also, congratulations to Jimmy 
Watson on winning the Senior President’s Cup.  
    As this has been a very difficult year, we do want to 
reflect back on how thankful we are for the support 
from our membership.  We are also thankful to be able 
to enjoy golf safely throughout this pandemic.  I want to 
thank everyone who supported our tournaments this 
year. 
   I want to formally recognize our Players of the Year 
due to not being able to have our traditional gathering 
for Christmas this year: 

Our 2020 Player of the Year is Christian Woods – 
 Winner of the Chick Miler as well as the  

Match Play Championship …  
what an incredible year and joy to watch. 

Our 2020 Senior Player of the Year is Gary Hartmann – 
Senior Club Champion and had great performances in 

several other tournaments throughout the year. 
 

  I am looking forward to the start of our club 
tournament season next February with our annual 
Superbowl Powerball.  Lastly, I want to wish a Merry 
Christmas to all and we can only hope a much happier 
New Year! 
 

Bray   
 
 
 

Christian Woods 
Player of the Year 
 

Gary Hartmann 
Senior Player of the Year 

Charlie Tapp 
Statesman Champion 

     Jimmy Watson 

Presidents Cup Winner 

 



SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRIVATE CART OWNERS are required to have a signed SCC policy form on 
file with the club – this pertains to all private cart owners whether or not 
you pay a separate trail fee to the club.  If you have not completed a SCC 
cart form please call or email me for one.  Please be sure to always check in 
before going out to play to find out course conditions or restrictions and 
to pay the appropriate fees.  The course closes at dark and all carts must 
be off the golf course before dark. 
 
REPLAYS, SPECIALS & TWILIGHT (10/01 AFTER 2 PM) RATE CLARIFICATION: 
All of our cart fee rates are for 9 OR 18 holes ONLY.  When we have special 
rates-for example- members ride for $12 anytime on Tues & Weds and 
guests pay $25 to ride at any time on Tues-the rates are for 18 holes only.   
We do not have a “play and ride all day” rate.   
REPLAYS –must always check in before play.  9 holes with cart replay fee for 
members is $10 and $12 for guests.  18 holes replay fee with cart is $16 for 
members ($10 on Tues/Weds and after 2 pm Thurs-Mon) and $18 for 
guests.  
DAILY TWILIGHT after 2 pm-members  and guests pay the 9 HOLE cart rates 
and are allowed to play up to 18 holes ONLY for no extra fees.  Carts MUST 
be returned BEFORE dark.  Last cart rented at 4:00 pm beginning 
11/01/2020. 
 
Also, please note, non-tax dependent family of club members must pay 
posted green fees except for Thursdays-please see specials below.

   

Every Tues. & Wed. at anytime-Members Golf & Ride 18 holes - $12.00  
Every Thursday-Member can bring a guest to play golf or tennis for the 
same rate you pay- per person fee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


